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BARRY FROM PRYOR CLAIMS $1 MILLION WINNING  
MEGA MILLIONS TICKET 

 
Oklahoma City (September 1, 2022) – A Pryor resident, Barry, claimed his $1,000,000 
winning ticket today at the Oklahoma Lottery Winner Center. The Mega Millions ticket 
was purchased for the August 30th drawing at Prime Stop Food N Fuel located at 2986 
E. Highway 20.  
The next drawing for the now $169 million jackpot will be on Friday, September 2nd. 
 
On the July 29th Mega Millions drawing for $1.34 billion, a $1 million winning ticket was 
purchased at Chisholm Corner in Elgin. At this time, a winner has not come forward to 
claim their prize. 
 
About the Oklahoma Lottery 
 
Last fiscal year, the Oklahoma Lottery paid out more than $213 million in prizes to 
players, helping to drive both the local and state economy and bolster retail revenue 
throughout Oklahoma.  
 
Since its launch, the Lottery has generated more than $1.14 billion in funds that have 
been given to the Oklahoma Education Lottery Trust Fund. As sales continue to grow, 
the Oklahoma Lottery is able to increase the contributions that benefit students and 
teachers across the State of Oklahoma. 
 
For more information about how the Oklahoma Lottery contributes to Oklahoma 
Education, please visit www.lottery.ok.gov/giving-back. 
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